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Dear Office Team,

Firstly I would like to thank you for your recent support for Mum2mum Market.  Many sellers and buyers to previous events have mentioned that they saw it either on their school Facebook page or newsletter.

So, here I am again!  The next sale is on 27th April at VI Form College.  We still have a few spaces left for sellers who are looking to earn some cash by recycling their outgrown baby & children's items.  On the day buyers can come along and save a fortune with piles of bargains.

My kids school reminded me how they are very focused on saving the environment and most schools will follow this.  Therefore to reduce waste if you have a Facebook page or e-newsletter please include our attached flyer & link.

https://www.facebook.com/events/360058211502975/ 


Any questions, please let me know.
-- 
Kind Regards,

Michelle Couse
michellecouse@mum2mummarket.co.uk

Mum 2 Mum Market - Isle of Wight

